
 
 
April 28, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to you today to share information with you on the gradual reopening of schools, 
as announced by the Premier and the Minister of Education. Below you will find a letter from 
Minister Roberge as well as other information for parents. 
 
For the Estrie region, elementary schools and daycares will welcome students starting May 
11th. However, secondary schools and adult education centres will remain closed for the rest of 
the school year. With regard to vocational training, a partial reopening could take place, 
depending on the situation. 
 
We realize that the return to school under these circumstances is a new experience for 
everyone. We will be working with our dedicated staff during this planning period, as we know 
the welcome back to school is so very important for your child.  
 
Although attendance is not mandatory for elementary students, to help us plan accordingly 
prior to the reopening, you will be contacted by your child’s school team to discuss your child’s 
return to school.  Working with the directives of the Ministry of Education and Public Health, 
our teams are planning the reopening to ensure a safe and secure environment for students 
and staff.  
 
As we have more information available we will continue to communicate with you in a timely 
manner.   As always, we want to thank you for your patience, understanding and most 
importantly your collaboration. Working together, we will get through this. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 

Michel Soucy,        Michael Murray, 
Interim Director General     Chairman 
 
 
Letter 
Feuillet mesures santé publique (French only) 
napperon retour-en-classe (French only) 
 
 
 
 

http://www.etsb.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/ANG20200428_D-0427_LM-Parents.pdf
http://www.etsb.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Feuillet-mesures-sante-publique.pdf
http://www.etsb.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/v11_017_napperon_retour-en-classe.pdf

